 RE newsletter Autumn 2019
RE in the Primary Department

In the primary department we follow the ‘Come and See’ programme of study, which is used in primary schools throughout the Archdiocese of Liverpool. This term the primary pupils will be exploring the topics of ‘The family of God in Scripture’, ‘Judaism’, ‘Reconciliation’, ‘God’s gift of love and friendship in Jesus at Advent and Christmas’. 

RE in the Secondary Department

S3 (year 7) will be working on the topics of ‘ How can we know what is true?’ including exploring ‘Who is God?’. They will also consider ‘Is Jesus special?’, ‘Who is Jesus?’.
S5/S6 will be working on the topic of ‘How do we make sense of the world?’ and explore the relationship between faith and science. In the second part of the term pupils will consider ‘Why there is evil and suffering?’ and explore the nature and purpose of suffering.
S7 group 2 will be following An Eduqas Entry Level Pathways course.The units covered will be ‘Famous followers of religion’, ‘Places of worship’ and ‘Religious festivals’.
S7 group 1 will be working on the WJEC/ Eduqas GCSE component of Judaism- ‘Beliefs and teachings’ and ‘Practices’.
Post -16 will be completing ASDAN challenges on the topics of ‘Values, Beliefs and Decision-making’ and  ‘Peace and Conflict’

Autumn 2019, Significant dates:

Friday September 27th, Fundraising for Macmillan Cancer Care starting at 10.40 followed by Mass to celebrate St. Vincent’s day at 11.15 am, followed by a cake sale. Parents are welcome to attend.

Monday 7th October, The Royal Horticultural Big Soup Challenge. Details to follow – including community Park Run. 

Friday October 18th Harvest Festival- special assembly in school, followed by distribution of goods collected to a local charity-details to follow.

All Saints Day November 1st

All Souls Day November 2nd
Anti-bullying week November 15th

First Sunday in Advent December 1st.
Attached

Please find attached an assembly rota for the Autumn term. If it is the assembly of your child’s class you are very welcome to attend.. All class assemblies are on a Friday and start at 12.40. 

Other charities supported by our school
 Again, this year we will be inviting children and staff to support the Christmas shoe box appeal.
Remember to look at the school website and our Twitter account for updates
